
Dear Ray , we are in favour of better phone reception in the Collaroy area
and believe a new phone tower in the vicinity of the Anzac Village , Narrabeen
may be possibly a good site .
We have been at the Anzac Village for one year now , and have difficulty with
many land line and mobile phone calls . Volume of most call is not good .
Hopefully you may be able to address this situation .
Thank you 
Nan and Doug Swinburn
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